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From: Bruce Bennett <austyieh@bigpond.net.au>

Sent: Thursday, 6 February 2014 1:32 PM

To: ‘housingpolicy' housingpolicy

Subject: RE: Exhibition of proposed amendment to regulation for paper subdivisions

Dear Sir or Madam

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed amendment to the regulation for paper subdivisions.

I support the proposed recommendations. However, the regulations need to allow an opportunity for
landowners/developers to have the land rezoned residential so that it can be developed. Because this land has
been undeveloped for many years Councils are reluctant to change the zoning to R2.

Yours sincerely

Bruce Bennett

(I

Tel/lFax: +61 2 9570 7519

Australia Mobile: 0432028400

Email: bruce@aaametalsuppliers.com.au
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®  www.AAAMetalSuppliers.com

From: housingpolicy [mailto:housingpolicy@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 6 February 2014 1:04 PM

To: bruce@aaametalsuppliers.com.au

Subject: Exhibition of proposed amendment to regulation for paper subdivisions
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Subscribe to the Department's e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Disclaimer: The above does not constitute legal advice. Users are advised to seek professional advice and refer to the relevant legislation, as necessary,
before taking action in relation to any matters covered by this email.

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the
Department.




